
Dear Smith Families, 
 

We are excited about the upcoming school year! We have an amazing journey ahead of 
us, but we will need to be equipped for the experience with a few supplies. If you cannot provide 
these for your child, please contact us, and we will solve the problem together.  These materials 
CANNOT be ​shared​ in our classroom throughout the entire school year. ​Please label your 
items.  

Below, you will find two lists: the first list is general student supplies that each child will 
need; the second list is a wish list from the teachers of items that teachers would find useful to 
have. If you would like to purchase any of these items please bring them with you to our Smith 
Open House or send them with your child on the first day of school. 

We do not expect anyone to make a financial hardship upon themselves in order to 
purchase these items. Arrangements will be made to have supplies available for all children. As 
always our priority is for our students! 
 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding in this manner. 
 

Sincerely, 
Second Grade Teachers 

 

Second Grade School Supplies 
● Pencil box or case​ (please label!) 
● 1 box of Crayola crayons​ (24 count please) 
● 1 box of Crayola washable markers 
● 1 box of Ticonderoga #2 pencils​ (These tend to disappear very quickly, so 

the more the better!) 
● Pencil top erasers 
● Glue sticks 
● 1 four pack ​(or more!!) ​of BLACK Expo chisel-point or fine-tip dry erase 

markers​ (Expo brand works best with our dry erase​ ​boards) 

**1 set of headphones for your child to use with 
his/her Chromebook.** 

 
Other suggested items needed for classrooms: 

 
Extra headphones (if you have extra at 
home) 
Clorox Wipes  
Letter size envelopes 
Ziploc Bags (sandwich/quart/gallon)  
Band-Aids 
 

 
Scotch Tape Rolls (3/4” or 1”) 
Sticky Notes  
Kleenex boxes ​(We use many!) 
Hand sanitizer 
Avery Address Labels 
 

 
**Please label backpacks and lunch boxes 


